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To: Transfusion Services Managers 

From: Hospital Relations Department 

Date: December 20, 2016 

Re: Liquid Plasma Update 

 
Carter BloodCare will be ready to produce and distribute liquid plasma after December 20, 
2016.  As a reminder, this product will primarily be available in Group A.  Group AB orders must 
be pre-approved.  Additionally, the product is non-returnable due to the extended shelf life.    
Please allow 48 hours to fill the order once requested as the liquid plasma will be produced from 
freshly collected whole blood units which cannot be released until viral testing is completed.  
 
Initial orders will be handled as special orders and require a set delivery cycle.   Please contact 
Veronica Moore at vmoore@carterbloodcare.org for initial order set-up. Future orders will be 
handled directly through Distribution as standing orders.  
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